REPORT FROM THE LAUNCELLS PARISH NEWS

| hope everyone agrees that the past year has been another successful one for the Launcells

Parish News.

We have gained a couple of new advertisers and some new subscribers too. Stratton Stores

kindly take 10 copies each month, most of which they sell.

Printing charges have increased twice over the last 12 months but the changes | have made
(more pages in black and white) have helped reduce the cost and hopefully have not been
too noticeable. | am confident that the subscription fee and advertising costs will not need
to be increased this year but will be reviewed again later this year, should the printing

charges go up again.

There are many people who contribute to the magazine, including our Parish Clerk and
Parish Councillors. There are too many to list but | do appreciate all the work they do each
month and the magazine wouldn’t be the same without them. Thanks also to the
volunteers who kindly deliver the magazines throughout the year and collect the yearly
subscription, to our advertisers and most of all to the subscribers who continue to buy the

magazine and hopefully enjoy it.

Mandy Pollard, Editor



